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WHAT: Overnight underground pre-construction surveys     
WHERE: 12th Avenue between W. 29th and W. 30th Streets 

W. 30th Street between 11th Avenue and 12th Avenue 
W. 29th Street near 12th Avenue  
 

WHEN: Beginning Monday, June 16 through Friday, June 20th, 2025 
  Approximately 9:00 PM to 6:00 AM each night 
 
In preparation for upcoming construction, GDC’s contractor will perform underground pre-
construction condition surveys. The contractor will lower survey equipment into sewers via 
manholes located on 12th Avenue between W. 29th Street and W. 30th Street, on W. 30th Street 
between 11th Avenue and 12th Avenue, and on W. 29th Street near 12th Avenue. Equipment trucks 
equipped with cameras will perform the work one manhole at a time. The manholes that will be 
used for the surveys are marked in red on the map. This activity will not involve any street 
closures, traffic will continue to flow as normal around the temporary work zones. 
 

 
 

24/7 Hotline: 800-239-9497 Email: ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org  
 

Project Overview: www.gatewayprogram.org 
 

 

 

 

Questions or Concerns? 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
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